
June 8, 1973 

Superindent of Documents 
Government Printing Office 
Washington, D.C. 

Dear Sir: 

I would greatly appreciate it if you could mail a copy of 
the Report to the Rresidant and Congress on Noise by the Admini-
strator of the Environmental Protection Agency, dated February 1972, 
to the following address: 

Hr. Harold Weisberg 
• Route 8 

Frederick, Xd. 21701 

Enclosed is a money order and credit stamps from a previous order 
which cover payment of the report. 

Thanking you in advance for your troubles, I remain 

Sincerely, 

Howard Roffman 
8829 Blue Grass Rd, 
Phila., Pa. 19152 

I ran across this in the library by chance, in the course of my 
job. It surely will interest you, if you don't already have a 
copy. I wanted to get it:t-157you soon as possible, and GPO is 
slow to bel.n with. I hOpe you don't mind this procedure. Best,HR 


